
City Council

Approval of Letter to the Washington Utilities
and Transportation Commission Regarding an

Evaluation of Colstrip Units 1 and 2

Agenda Date: 9/1/2015
Agenda Item Number: 4.D

File Number:15-0828

City Hall
601 4th Avenue E.

Olympia, WA 98501
360-753-8244

Type: decision Version: 1 Status: Passed

Title
Approval of Letter to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Regarding an
Evaluation of Colstrip Units 1 and 2

Recommended Action
City Manager Recommendation:
Move to approve the draft letter to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission as
submitted by Mayor Buxbaum.

Report
Issue:
Consideration of a letter urging the WUTC to adopt a process to evaluate Colstrip Units 1 and 2 for
the purpose of eventually decommissioning of these units.

Staff Contact:
City Attorney Mark Barber, 360.753.8338

Presenter(s):
N/A - Consent Calendar.

Background and Analysis:
This item was discussed at the August 25, 2015 City Council Study Session.  Council agreed to bring
forward a draft letter for action on the September 1 Consent Calendar.

Options:
1.  Approve the draft letter as submitted
2.  Amend the letter
3.  Do not send a letter

Financial Impact:
N/A
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